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Tele-Town Hall  

UPMC Senior Communities will hold tele-town hall on Wednesday, December 30 at 2:00 p.m. to 

provide information to residents and families on the Moderna COVID-19 vaccine and plans for its 

distribution to residents and staff. If interested, please call 1-855-962-0996 to participate. Flyers 

are posted in the mail room and advertised on channel 900.  

 

Holiday Meal Delivery 

Meal delivery on New Year’s Eve and New Year’s Day will be between 12:00-1:30 p.m. Please 

call ext. 8234 with questions. Also, the Café is closed on Friday, January 1st. 

 

Health Insurance Cards 

The business office and community nursing department are requesting copies of the front and 

back of your 2021 health insurance cards as well as Medicare cards showing the new ID number. 

Even if you have not changed your insurance for 2021, some insurance plans revise their prefixes 

or claims mailing information. Please bring your cards to the reception desk or to the business 

office. They will be copied and distributed to both the business office and community nursing 

department and a copy will be given to you. There is no charge for this service.  
 

We ask that you place your copy on your refrigerator with your emergency kit so that it can be 

accessed quickly by EMT personnel if necessary. If you do not have an Emergency Information 

Kit, please contact Betty Wright at Extension 8496. We ask that ALL residents participate in this 

effort to ensure that your medical claims are processed and paid quickly and efficiently. Please 

provide by January 31. You are welcome to contact Kathy Vacca at extension 8466 if you need 

further information.   

 


